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The attention of all members is drawn to the notice enclosed with
this circular of the Annual General Meeting that tahes place this year on
a weekday evening, as an experiment. It has been suggested by some
members that this would be preferable, to avoid taking tine out of a
weekend. Although it is felt that a weekend is more suitable, as it
enables members from a distance to be present more easily, this year as
an experiment a Thursday evening has been chosen, and it hoped that
this w ill meet with the general approval of members. In an organisation
such as SRUTLUE, with a membership spread over the whole country, it is
inevitable that only a 3nall number of members can attend a meeting
wherever it takes place, but it is hoped that all members w ill do their
best to attend this year - and in subsequent years,

RECENT TRAN3ACTI PM3 C? TRE GOl ETTEE n? GE”Rdh INTERESTL

Although the K A G N has now been closed, interest has not flagged;

a Society nember(l'lr, 1.J.R oll) who has been acting on behalf of 3PJRLTIZ
RUT EnR7/ARD A VERY STRCMC- CAGE EOE ITS RETENTION, and two Members

of Parliament local councils, and others have expressed support for

the Society's views in the natter.

Consideration was also given to conditions on the TWe Valley Line,
and also on the Mft 3 ¥ J Line (Cheltenham and Andover) in view of the
lack of through facilities as well as the increasing paucity of the
services. These questions are being followed up.

"he Committee are keeping in view the proposals to withdraw
passenger facilities from the Rugby to Leamington Spa Line of London Midland

Region, in which GEUELUE are liaising with the Railway Development Association,

P.T.C



Murine the coning year « drive fcr nanSersbln is going to be nadej

although new nenbers continue to join us, the lumber of such new nenbers

are less than the nunber of nenbers who have not renewed. It is hoped,

therefore, that nenbers w ill or. every possible occasion send to the

Menbership Secretary details of the nanes and addresses of any friends

and others who night possibly becone nenbers.

DC NOT FORGET - ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING -
THURSDAY, 23 APRIL, 1959, AT 6:45 pn FOR 7:0 H.?

AT FRIENDS HOUSE, EUSTON ROAD, LONDON N.7.1,

fop



